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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Currently we are renovating the interior of 
our cottage – plastering damaged walls, 
painting and new floor coverings. Next year 
we will have a wonderful “new” space for 
breakfast each morning and for other 
school activities.  
The children had a most enjoyable 
Christmas BBQ yesterday.  
 
We had a remarkable “Books in Homes” end 
of year assembly last week – Tony Flowers, 
a well - respected Australian illustrator, 
visited to present books to the students – 
he did much more than that – he thoroughly 
entertained students and staff with his 
wonderful, often humourous sketches which 
he later signed and gave to the school. 
Some photos have been posted on the 
school’s website. 
 
In Term 1, early March, we have another 
swim school scheduled at Victoria Park Pool 
– this term’s program proved to be most 
successful. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for supporting our students 
and school during 2012 – the staff at the 
school wishes everyone a safe and happy 
Christmas holiday break. 
 
School resumes on Wednesday, January 
30, 2013. 
Happy Christmas 
Jackie 


